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Basin Surveys, Inc.
Attn: Mr. Donald E. Clark
P. O. Box 566
Buckhannon, West Virginia 26201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of November 16, 1979, informing us of steps
you have taken to correct the items of noncompliance concerning activities
under NRC License No. 47-13796-01 brought to your attention in our letter
of October 29, 1979. We have examined your corrective actions and will
review your conmitment for completion of additional shielding prior to
December 30, 1979.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

d 5)h27)E*f(bd (
Jack T. Sutherland, Chief
Fuel Facility and Materials

Safety Branch
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